
I strongly oppose SB 941 as it will do nothing to deter or reduce crime. As YOU well know the 
criminals who use guns DO NOT care about the law. Also they can and do buy their guns off the 
streets mostly brought in from neighboring states and sold /exchanged for drugs. 
SB 941 if enforced will only cause more financial problem and waste valuable resources of our 
law agencies. 
Most counties in Oregon have opposed this worthless bill. 
Thank you for your time 
Robert Edwards 
PO Box 528 
Irrigon,Or 97844 
 


